
GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS ASSOCIATION 

www.GGHBA.com 

President: Bobby Dale Welch 

V President: Heath McDaniel 

Secretary:  Joyce Roberson 

Treasurer:  Tim Reid 

Executive Officer:  Debbie Thompson 
 

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  •  November 13, 2018  6:00 PM 

SPEAKER:  Jimmy Rutland, 2018 HBAA President  

LOCATION: TOP OF THE RIVER, GADSDEN, AL  

 

• SPEAKER• 
James (Jimmy) W. Rutland, IV is a third-generation builder & developer & 

has been in the residential construction, development & real estate sales 

business in Alabama for the past 25 years.  He is a member of the Greater 

Montgomery Home Builders Association, where he served as President in 

2005. He currently serves as its Governmental Affairs Chair among the many 

other roles he has had on the Board, and in 2005 was named the GMHBA’s 

Builder of the Year. 
 

He has served in numerous positions on the HBAA Executive Committee, 

including Governmental Affairs Chair & Public Relations Chair. He is 

currently leading the HBAA as its 2018 President. 

 

• UPCOMING EVENTS• 
GREATER GADSDEN HOMEBUILDERS ASSOCIATION 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

SATURDAY – DECEMBER 8, 2018 

GADSDEN MUSEUM OF ART “LOFT” 2ND FLOOR 

6:00 P.M. 
 

Music by ERIC PERKINS, PIANIST & VOCALIST 

Eric specializes in Blues, Jazz, Pop, Motown, Soul and R&B. 
 

ENTERTAINMENT BY COMEDIAN SHEILA BURGESS 

Sheila is a stay at home wife & mother & an aspiring comedian. 



  She is officially paying for her raising and doesn’t mind telling you 

 about it in a comedic fashion. 
 

STEAKS COOKED ON THE SPOT BY KENNY GOSS 

(BROUGHT BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND) 
 

Member & Spouse Free 

$30 Non-Member Couples 
 

RSVP 256-442-9373 

Or debbiethompson108@gmail.com 

It is a “BYOB” evening. 

Come expecting to have a great time! 

 

***************************************************** 

 

It has been a great year for GGHBA!  If you haven’t been involved in 2018 

start now making plans to get involved.  We meet every 2nd Tuesday night at 

6:00 PM at Top of The River and would love to see you there.  We have great 

speakers and it is a good time to meet other people in the building industry and 

exchange ideas and of course your business card!   
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